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Do you have a member of your family that has served or is currently serving
in one of our military branches? If so, we would like to honor him/her in our
upcoming Veterans Day program at Walter B. Howard. We are creating a
slideshow to share with the students on Monday, November 13, 2023. If you
would like to have your family member recognized, please send in a photo via

email to dhawkins@newlebanoncsd.org.

Please be sure to include with your photo the individual's name, how they are
related to your child and their branch of service. (Army, Air Force, Marine,
Navy, Coast Guard, Space Force) The individual in the photo does not have

to be in uniform.

For example:
This is a photo of John Doe, he is Johnny Doe's grandfather. John Doe

served in the Air Force.

Please send photos no later than Monday. October 30th. We look forward to

seeing your photos and recognizing our family members who have served in
our military.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mrs.

Bove. (kbove@newlebanoncsd.org)




